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07 September 2017 

 

To:  

National Cycling Federations 

Members of the Union Cycliste Internationale 

 

CC:  Asian Cycling Confederation 
 

 

 

UCI Elite National Commissaires Course for Mountain Bike and BMX, November 2017 
 

 

 

Dear President / Secretary General, 
 

This is a great pleasure to inform you that Japan Cycling Federation is organizing “UCI Elite 

National Commissaires Course for Mountain Bike and BMX, November 2017”, in collaboration 

with  Union Cycliste Internationale. 
 

It is first time UCI Elite National Commissaires Course for Mountain Bike and BMX in Japan. 

That is qualifying process to International Commissaires examination, as you know. 

We hope develop many expert Commisaires ready to work in the International events. 
 

Please check the documents and then kindly register your candidate by using the attached entry 

form and return no later than 30th September. 2017.  
 

We are looking forward to your candidate in Japan! 
 

 

Sincerely yours, 
 

 

 

Hiroshi TAKAHASHI 

Managing Director 

Japan Cycling Federation 
 

 

Attached file: 201711enc_mtb_bmx_jpn_form.pdf 


